
Bureau of Detectives – Area North 
     

Community Alert 

 
                       Robberies 
                     17

th
 District (Albany Park) 

 
 

About the Crime: 
This alert gives notice of recent robberies that have occurred within the boundaries 
of the 17th District (Albany Park) on Beat 1723. In these incidents, the offenders 
approached from behind, struck the victims and took the victims' personal 
belongings. 
 
Incident Times and Locations: 

• 3500 Block of West Montrose Avenue on September 5, 2017 at 4:40 am. 

• 3400 Block of West Wilson Avenue on September 5, 2017 at 3:45 pm. 

• 4400 Block of North Drake Avenue on September 10, 2017 at 1:40 am. 
 
About the Offenders: 
Multiple offenders described as a Middle Eastern male, Hispanic male, African-
American male and White male; the offenders attack the victims from behind. 
 
What you can do: 

• Be aware of this crime and alert your neighbors. 

• Pay special attention to any suspicious people loitering in the area. 

• If there are suspicious people in the rear of your residence, do not park your 
vehicle. Drive to a safe place nearby and call 911. 

• Call 911 immediately and provide a detailed description of the offender(s) 
including any vehicle description and license plate information. 
 

 

If you have any information Contact the Bureau of Detectives – 
Area North 

(312) 744-8263 
JA-419130, JA-420264, JA-425591 

Reference: P17-N-215 
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